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Fiddle Club ready to dance

	The Thornton Fiddle Club is starting it's regular series of monthly dances on Thursday, Sept. 11 at 7 p.m. These dances are held the

second Thursday of every month (September through June) at the Thornton Banquet Hall which is above the Thornton Arena. These

dances provide an evening of fiddle, round dance and square dance music. Local musicians are able to entertain during the open

mike portion. Others may listen and enjoy or dance and enjoy the evening's entertainment. Admission $5 per person. Ladies provide

snacks. Tea, coffee, pop available at 75¢ each.
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